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Wrens have been enjoying learning all things pirate! As well as making pirate biscuits, 

designing flags and maps, they created some amazing posters, which look fantastic on our 

display board! The year 2 children worked incredibly hard on their SATs with the support of 

their year 1 classmates, we are so proud of you all Wrens, well done! 
 

 

 

Robins have continued their mini beast topic by 

looking at butterflies and snails. Our class 

butterflies emerged from their chrysalis just in time! 

In maths we have focused on symmetry and taking 

away. This week we went to Forest School and 

helped to make a giant bug hotel. We were also 

very lucky to have a visit from a Buddhist Nun and 

learnt lots about Buddhism.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swifts have made some moving toys using cams in DT. This was inspired by our book 

Cogheart which we are enjoying very much. In literacy are focussing on poetry, and 

Victorian poets in particular. The children had fun performing The Jabberwocky by Lewis 

Carroll - some now know it off by heart! In maths we have been looking at decimals again 

and lots of the children have been doing some fabulous problem solving.  
 

 

Skylarks have had a busy couple of weeks! 

It was wonderful to have parents visit our 

classroom on National Numeracy Day and 

showing everyone their maths skills in 

different ways. The children designed their 

own musical instruments which they will be 

creating over the break with recycled 

materials. We also created some beautiful 

art inspired by Henry Rousseau.  

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
 

• 29 May – 2 June – Half Term 

• 5 June – 17 July – Afterschool Sports Club with South Norfolk Tennis for Skylarks only 

• 6 June – 18 July – Forest School for Y1, 3 & 5 

• 6 June – Attleborough Academy Transition Day  

• 14-16 June – Swifts Residential at Eaton Vale  

• 15 June – New Robins intake morning 9:30-11:30AM 

• 16 June – Design a Doughnut for Father’s Day (FOBS event) 

• 19 June – Class Photos 

• 20 June – Attleborough Academy Transition Day   

• 22 June – New Robins intake morning 9:30-11:30AM 

• 23 June – Boogy Bounce  

• 26-30 June Circus Ferrel http://www.circusferrel.com/  

• 27 June – Swifts Banham Zoo Trip  

• 29 June – The Great Banham Bake Off (FOBS event for parents/carers) 

• 28 June – Hartismere HS Transition Day  

• 29 June Hartismere HS Transition Day  

• 30 June – Robins Trip to ROARR! 

• 30 June – Diss HS Transition Day  

• 3 July - VG Dance Workshop for the whole school 

• 4 July – Sports Day & Picnic  

• 6 July – OBHS Transition Day 

• 7 July – OBHS Transition Day  

• 7 July – Moving Up Day for all years (morning of being in the class they will be next year) 

• 7 July – Reports Out 

• 11 July – Wrens trip to Norwich Cathedral  

• 11 July – Year 6 Crucial Crew Trip 

• 18 July – Attleborough Academy Transition Day  

• 19 July – Rock Steady Concert @ 9:30AM 

• 14 July – Leaver’s Assembly followed by Strawberry Tea  

• 20 July – School Disco  

• 21 July – Last Day of School 

 

 

 

The highlighted dates are new/amended dates 

http://www.circusferrel.com/

